
 

 
 

 

7th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re: Change to Year 9 Year Office Team. 

 

We would like to start by congratulating the students in Year 9 for their ongoing positive 

engagement with their Key Stage 4 courses. It is a pleasure to see them in lessons every 

day displaying Minsthorpe Community College values of Motivation, Commitment and 

Care. 

 

From Monday 19th February, Mr Max will be the new Head of Year 9. Mr Max is an 

experienced pastoral leader at the college. He knows the students in Year 9 well and is 

looking forward to working with them and with you to secure the best possible 

outcomes for your child. Miss Ficken will continue to be the Assistant Head of Year 9 

working alongside Mr Max. 

 

Miss Bigland, the current Cross Curriculum Team Leader for Year 9, is continuing to 

teach at the college and has made the decision to take on a leadership role in our 

Geography Curriculum Team. We are sure you will join us in wishing Miss Bigland well in 

her new role and thank her for providing excellent pastoral care for the students during 

their first few years at Minsthorpe Community College. 

 

We wish you and your family an enjoyable half term break. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

   
 

Mr M. Gilmore  Mrs R. Merritt 

Principal   Principal  

 

 


